

HS/2024/156

22 August 2024

September Holidays Structured Consultation Schedule 5th and 6th September 2024



Dear Parents/Guardians,

The school will be conducting the Structured Consultation programme on 5th and 6th September 2024 for graduating class students.

As your child/ward has just sat for the Preliminary Examination, we will be using this time for revision so that he/she will have a better awareness of his/her strengths and areas for improvements. Your child/ward is encouraged to use the rest of the holidays wisely to close learning gaps.

Students reporting to school should be in full or half school uniform (school polo T-shirt with skirt/pants) and proper school shoes.

Thank you for your continuous support.

Regards,

Mr Lee Thuan Sim

Principal